
 
 

 

 
By email: andreas.strobl@aca.or.at 
 
28 March 2024 
 
Dear Andreas Strobl, 
 
It is with great concern that we have heard about the situation of your members at Austrian 
Airlines.  
 
I write today to express the support of all BALPA members in your current dispute. 
 
We strongly believe that the worldwide pilot community is here to support each other, 
especially in challenging times. Be sure we all stand in solidarity with Austrian Airlines pilots. 
 
Please accept this letter as a proof of our support. If there is anything we can do for you, 
please let us know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Amy Leversidge  
General Secretary  
 

 
 


